
Serve Communion 

   Jackie Buck 

   Aubrey Cobb 

   Allen McCann 

   Devin Carroll 

   Charles Crum 

   Tom Davis 

   Don Gaunt 

   Barry Hannah 

   Byrle Hayter 

   Tucker Jobes 

 

May 5, 2019 

 

Order of Worship 
 

Greeting 
 

Scripture Reading 
Isaiah 35:3-10 
Scott Barton 

 

Song Leader 
Kerry Cole 

 
#319 

#248 (1,2,6) 
 

Opening Prayer 
Todd Kraus 

 
#895 

#379 (1,2) 
#268 (1,2,4) 

 
 

The Lordôs Supper 
 

Our Contribution 
 

Jon Ewing 
 

#562 
 

Message 
Bill McFarland 

 
#216 (1,2,3) 

 

Announcements  
Scott Barton 

 

#610 
 

Closing Prayer 
Russell Lilly 

 



 

 

Family Concerns  

§ Clarence Feeney has been in and out of the hospital this past week.  He has 

swelling and irritation of the sac around his heart. 

§ Glenda Thurlkill is being referred to a cardiologist following her echocardiogram. 

§ Sandra Pingenot is still in Mercy with a blockage in her small intestine. 

§ Don Essex (and Ruth) need our prayers as his health is not good. 

§ Yvonne Tindall continues recovering from surgery and treatments. 

§ Dennis Smithôs test results were both good.  

§ Barbara Barnes continues to deal with several health issues. 

§ Continue to remember Jim & Ruth Reaves, Clarence & Ola Jean Feeney, Bob 

Stockstill, Doris Tobler, Rachel Lilly, Cecil & Wanda Frost 

Friends & Family 

¶ Gretchen Thomasô dad, Ron Thomas, is in Cox South critical care unit not doing well. 

¶ Phil Baker, Brooke Bartonôs grandpa, has had a recurrence of cancer. 

¶ Wally Buttram, Gloria Luallinôs brother, has staph infection in his knee again. 

¶ Pat Culleyôs nephew, Bill Culley, is dealing with cancer and needs our prayers. 

¶ Chris Andrewsô dad, James, is dealing with several health issues. 

¶ Billôs mom, Pauline Redmon, is not doing well. 

¶ Continue to remember Christine Davis; Susan Green; Wilma Nutter, Rosemary Sandersô 

aunt; Leon Wake, Tina Orumôs dad; Janet & Wayne Barrier; Elvin Volker; Tuckerôs 

brother, Taylor; Julieôs mom, Bertha Lopez; Laurie Atwoodôs cousin, Debbie Brown 

Long Term/Shut-Ins 

Marsha Bower 

Ron Bower 

Don Essex 

Clarence Feeney 

Ola Jean Feeney 

Cecil Frost 

Wanda Frost 

Doris Iorg 

Jim Reaves 

Ruth Reaves 

Doris Tobler 

FAMILY MATTERS 

 

 

We are 

honored that you 

joined us.  We hope 

you will be blessed by 

your time with us.  We 

have an attended 

nursery, a cry/training 

room and a nursing 

motherôs room for your 

convenience if you 

have small children.  

Please fill out an 

attendance card and 

pass it to the end of 

the pew so that we 

may thank you for 

your visit.   

Nursing Homes 

Ella Mae Findlay 

Ann Freeze 

Chloe Gaddis 

Jerry Gillespie 

Frances Grann 

Wayne Harmon 

Virginia Morgan 

Sandra Pingenot 

Nancy Snider 

Lonnie Wilkinson 

We extend our 
sympathy to Bill 
McFarland in the loss 
of his cousin, Truman 
Lewis, this past week. 

For The Record 

April 28 
 

Bible Study:            188 

Morning:              281 

Evening:           167 
Wednesday (5/1):         166 

Contribution:           $ 9,742 

Birthdays 

6 Lonnie Wilkinson 
Don Essex 
Tom Easterly 
Jenny Carroll 

7 Gregory Johnson 
Jessica Orum 
8 Clint Holden 
10 Jared Duncan 
13 Elizabeth Lilly 
14 Jeremy Thurlkill 
15 Barbara Barnes 
16 Bryan Hannah 
Kim Maples 

17 Coyeatte Ewing 
Mike Jackson 
Mackynzi Sekulic 

We would like to welcome the following families to Water 

Mill as they have made known their desire to work and 

worship here.  Please meet them if you havenôt already.   

 

 

Congratulations to 

Rosemary Sanders 

on the arrival of her 

first great grandbaby, Marcella 

Caroline, born 4/30. 

David and Robin Scott 

5285 S. 120th Rd.  

Morrisville, MO 65710 

Phone: 417-756-2745 

Ryan and Billie Scott 

Lucas, Clay, Rylie, Jace, 

5607 S. 115th St. 

Willard, MO 65781 

Phone: 417-756-2099 

Kathy Dubois 

(Previously 

placed 

membership) 



 

 

The Mystery of Whose History:  

Last Weekôs Answer:  Gene Kenyon still 

drives the same car that he drove to high 

school in the 70s. 

 

 

THURSDAY LADIES BIBLE CLASS 

Thursday at 10:30 a.m. the ladies Bible class 

has just started a new book by Hillard Story, 

ñFrom Eden to Bethleham.ò  This week Jan 

Bowling will conclude ñThe Mystery 

Revealed.ò  Babysitting will be provided.  

Also, check out our new Facebook page. 

¶ May 9: Strafford Graduation 

¶ May 11: Harding Graduation 

¶ May 12: Motherôs Day 

¶ May 14: Elders meet at 5 p.m. 

¶ May 17: Buffalo H.S. Graduation 

¶ May 18: Willard Graduation 

¶ May 18: Happy Hollow Work Day 9-2 

¶ June 5: Blood Drive 3 to 6 p.m. 

¶ June 9: Bridal Shower for Erica Ewing and 
Chris Richardson.  They are registered at 
Target and Bed, Bath & Beyond. 

¶ June 9: Feed the Homeless 

¶ Sept. 13-14: Ladies Retreat at Keeter Center 

¶ Sept. 21: Fair Haven Auction 

GRADUATESô RECEPTION 
TONIGHT after PM Service 
Please bring sandwiches, 

finger foods, etc.  Cake will 

be furnished.  Team 2 will be responsible 

for work: Sheryl Low, Buck, Carroll, Cobb, 

Crawford, J. Davis, Marsolf, Thrasher, 

Wilson Families. 

We hope you will join us in celebrating 
these young men and women as they 
embark on new journeys in their lives. 

Everyone is invited to a bridal 
shower for Kylie Dutton and 
Keaton Galindo on May 19th 
at 3 p.m.  They are registered 
at Bed, Bath & Beyond. 

 

I was a math teacher who became a 
Superintendent.  I then ran off to join the 
circus with my wife performing as a math 
magician and clown until my retirement. 
Who am I? 

Thank you to everyone who came to 
support the Ties That Bind Kickoff. 
And especially Thank you to Potluck 
Team 1 for their help (and Geri Dickens 

for the fried bologna sandwich).   Remember your 
assignment this week is to just make contact with 
each other. Send a quick little text to tell them you are 
thinking about them. Iôve already heard of several 
who have made contact and it has gone wonderfully.   
As we expected, there were more adults than kids. We 
are working on plans for those who have not been 
assigned a youth yet. Please be patient these first few 
days as we find these opportunities for you to bless 
and be blessed.  Travis and Pam 

Parents, make 

sure your kiddos 

have a Sermon 

Notes form to fill out during 

our worship service.  They are 

on the Information Desk or 

see Gena Ussery!   

Ladies with young children wanting to 

attend Ladies Bible class on Thursdays during 

the summer can take advantage of an 

opportunity beginning May 23rd for child care.  

The class time remains the same (10:30-11:30) 

but children may be brought to the church 

building from 9 a.m. until noon.  There will be 

supervised activities. 

*   *   * 

In addition, if there are any ladies that would 

like to assist in child care on Thursdays 

beginning May 23rd thru August 1st, except for 

July 4th, please contact me at 417-833-2323.  

You may volunteer for any amount of days you 

have available.  Thanks.  Sheryl Low 


